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Credible evidence, 
stronger supply chains

You have the map for socially responsible public
procurement, but is the compass working properly?
What information do you need to get you to your
destination, and is it reliable? 

About the webinar

The first of two online workshops on credible
evidence, this webinar will offer practical advice
and tools to enable you to demand more reliable
information and better due diligence from your
suppliers. 

Who should attend

The webinar is not limited to a specific sector, and
is relevant to everyone responsible for public
procurement at all stages of the contract cycle. 

What you will learn

Electronics Watch staff with decades of experience
will provide practical advice on how you can review
and evaluate the credibility of:

You will learn to evaluate the strengths and weaknesses of different types of evidence, and
what questions or additional proof you might ask for from your suppliers to demonstrate
that they will meet their contractual obligations on forced labour, modern slavery and other
local and international labour standards. 

Other sources of information (e.g. media or NGO reports, engaging with third parties).

Speakers will guide you through the different kinds
of information that you request from your
suppliers to demonstrate that they comply with
socially responsible public procurement
requirements. The interactive format will include
presentations, practical examples and exercises,
with opportunities for you to share information
and get advice.
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This webinar is part of the Knowledge Building Series. To find out more, please contact:
Cindy Berman: cberman@electronicswatch.org 
Haëndila Varela: hvarela@electronicswatch.org
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